
Scott Mirsky Spoke With Employment 
Authority Regarding The Need For 
Miscarriage Leave
Paley Rothman Employment Law Attorney Scott Mirsky spoke with Anne Cullen of 
Employment Authority to provide commentary for the article "Employers Are Waking Up 
To The Need For Miscarriage Leave" on May 27, 2022.

The article reviews the trend of companies offering bereavement to employees suffering a loss of 
pregnancy. 

Scott Mirsky is a Principal in the firm’s Employment Law and Litigation practice groups. 

The full article "Employers Are Waking Up To The Need For Miscarriage Leave" can be found on 
Law360.com (subscription is required). 
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